

San Francisco Night Ministry

Forty-three years serving people in the night

The Rev. Lyle J. Beckman, Night Minister

February 17, 2012

The Rev. Jeff Johnson University Lutheran Chapel 2425 College Ave. Berkeley, CA 94704-2427

Dear Rev. Johnson and Members of University Lutheran Chapel,

Thank you for your thoughtful and generous donation of \$300.00 and for your support of the work and outreach of the San Francisco Night Ministry — to offer middle-of-the-night counseling, referral and crisis intervention every night of the year to all who come to us. Your contribution helps us to sustain our **Crisis Telephone Line**; provides for **Night Ministers** to be available for all in need; and allows our **three Open Cathedrals** to continue to welcome those who seek a word of peace and hope.

Please remember us in your prayers in the days ahead as we approach our 47th year of serving those in need in the San Francisco Bay Area. As partners together we can "lighten the darkness and rekindle hope" to the world.

Peace be with you,

The Rev. Lyle J Beckman,

Night Minister

Most gracious God, help us to remember those who might so easily be forgotten: those living on the streets, those who are destitute, sick, isolated, those suffering from mental illness and brain disorders, those who are lonely and afraid, and those who have no one to care for them. May we bring help and healing to those who are broken in body, soul or spirit, that they may have comfort in sorrow, company in loneliness, and a place of safety and warmth.

For purposes of Income Tax preparation, please note that Night Ministry is incorporated under the laws of the State of California and is described in the Internal Revenue Code 501 [c] [3] as a not-for-profit organization. Please note that no goods or services were provided to you by the Night Ministry in return for the contribution noted in this letter. Our Employer Identification number is 94-3122524.